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Holy Cross is a Catholic High School 
established by the Catholic Community 
of the Chorley Deanery under the 
trusteeship of the Liverpool 
Archdiocese. They work in partnership 
with parishes and parents to provide 
the best possible education for young 
people between the ages of 11-16 and 
have approximately 950 students.

My name is Greg Lindley and I am an Assistant 
Headteacher at Holy Cross Catholic High School 
in Chorley. At Holy Cross we strive to develop 
resilient, independent learners who take an 
active interest in their own learning. The setting 
of homework, and in particular, the introduction 
of the online software, Satchel One, has helped 
to promote these characteristics in our pupils. 

Prior to Satchel One we were experiencing the 
same issues with homework - pupils across 
both key stages were inconsistently using their 
homework diaries, and we often found that 
pupils were not writing down sufficient details in 
order for them to complete homework to a high 
quality. 

There were also numerous examples of 
homework being lost and pupils who had been 
absent from school being unable to access 
homework that had been set whilst they were 
away. Satchel One solves all of these problems.
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Case Study The software is very easy to use and the 
Satchel One team was extremely helpful 
during its implementation. Within a couple 
of weeks of launching all staff were using 
Satchel One to set their homework. 
Collaboration amongst colleagues has also 
increased, with members of staff frequently 
sharing resources that they have uploaded 
to the site.

Monitoring the quality and quantity of 
homework set across the school was once 
an arduous and time consuming task. Using 
this system I am able to perform such a task 
in literally minutes. 

Our parents are also very complimentary on 
how useful the system is for monitoring the 
homework that their child has received, and 
the deadlines that have been set.

I would strongly recommend this product to 
another school and am very pleased with 
the positive impact it has had here at Holy 
Cross. 
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